Air Cadets Visit The Capital

In appreciation for the hard work they did last summer when they
trained as a precision drill squad and competed for the Walsh Trophy,
the lads of No. 588 Canadair Squadron were treated to a week-end trip to
Ottawa.

As guests of No. 51 Optimist Squadron and the RCAF. the cadets
visited various interesting spots including the Parliament buildings and
the War Museum.

A Fine Body of Men

EARLY JET — Sgt J. Gideon, Sgt. A. Conway and F/S I. Manley showed
considerable interest in a German Heinkel fighter which saw service during World War
I1. A visit to the Wan Museum was a highlight of No. 588 squadron's visit to Ottawa.
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QUITE A CRATE — LAC J. Timmermans and Cpl. N. Desjardins, of No.
588 Canadair Air Cadet Squadron, examine a model of a Curtiss biplane that
took them back to another air age, when struts, open cockpits and fixed un-
dercarriage were common. 'Thirty-three cadets and three officers of the squad-
ron visited the Ottawa Wan Museum. November 26 and 27.

tour of War Museum



